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Decisiv SRM Powered Mobile App 
 

Decisiv and Truckmore usher in a new era   of 

digital innovation for heavy-duty truck 

dealerships, trailer dealers, parts and service 

providers, rental, leasing, and logistic providers. 

Integrated with Decisiv SRM and the 

dealer’s DMS, the business-branded mobile 

app delivers value across every department in 

sales, service, parts, leasing, rentals, and F&I.  

 

Service Management 
 

Integrated with Decisiv, enable customers to 
load their fleet on their smartphone; easily 
schedule service appointments and track 
service history, invoices, and purchases. 
 
Parts Request 
 

Deliver a superior customer experience by 
enabling customers to order and pay for parts 
from the convenience of their smartphone. 
 
Digital Showroom 
 

Bring the showroom to your customer’s 
smartphone with live inventory feeds and the 
ability to trade-in, pre-order, schedule test 
drives, and apply for financing. 
 
Geofencing 
 

Launch targeted notifications to alert active 
buyers when they drive on competitors’ sales, 
service and parts locations, truck stops, and 
high traffic areas. 
 
Mobile Coupons 
 

Increase customer spend on services, parts, 
inventory and merchandise with compelling 
mobile coupons. Your app is also integrated 
with Excelerator, RepairLink, Paccar Parts. 
 
Third-Party Integrations 
 

Make it easier for customers to do business 
with you by integrating your app with any DMS, 
Uptime Pro, International 360, Decisiv, etc. 
 
Lead Generation 
 

Integrated with your CRM, grow your business 
with a lead generation program that delivers 
thousands of leads. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Loyalty Rewards 
 

Improve customer retention by rewarding 
customers for frequent purchases in sales, 
service, parts and F&I. 
 
Mobile Payments 
 

Integrated with Fusion, give customers the 
convenience to pay from their mobile phones, 
desktop computer or dealer mobile app. 

 

Grow Sales, Service & Parts Revenue 

http://www.truckmore.com/

